
 

 

 

 

 

 

When you are represented by a Union, you have the right to representation during investigations and disciplinary proceedings. Contact 
a Local 931 Shop Steward or your staff Council Representative if you reasonably believe that a meeting may lead to disciplinary or 
constructive action. 

 

Shop Stewards: 

Bargaining Unit 1 (Non-Supervisory) 

Kathy Van Meer | KVanmeer@ewu.edu | 509-235-4024 

Chris Galow | cgalow@ewu.edu | 509-710-3270 

Kit Frantzich | kfrantzich32@gmail.com 

Mike Michalak | michalak.michael@gmail.com 

Mandy Downing | mandyrainey2127@gmail.com  

 

Local 931 Executive Board: 

President | Chris Galow | 509-710-3270 

Executive Vice President | Kathy Van Meer | 509-235-4024  

Vice President for Bargaining Unit 1 | Vacant 

Vice President for Bargaining Unit 2 | Mandy Downing | 509- 389-8999 
Treasurer | Emily Buriak 

Recording Secretary | John Shields Correspondence 
Secretary | Vacant 

Executive Board Bargaining Unit 1 | Clint Williams Executive 
Board Bargaining Unit 2 | Vacant Executive Board Member at 
Large | Heather Lieseke Executive Board Member at Large | 
Vacant 

         Staff Representation: 

Council Representative | Richard Link | Richardl@wfse.org | 509-824-6568 

Eastern Washington Field Supervisor | Brianna McCallum | BriannaM@wfse.org | 509-317-7686 Member Connection 
Center (MCC) | M-F 8:00am-6:00pm | MCC@wfse.org | 833-622-9373 
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